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School Closings 
At the current time, all school district buildings are open and operating at normal capacity. 
There are no plans to close or cancel any school extracurricular events. 

If directed by Dr. Damsker or other health authorities, there may be a need to cancel large 
gatherings scheduled to be held in the buildings or on school grounds. 

It is also possible, that in the event of an extreme situation, one or more of our schools could 
close, based on guidance and direction from the Bucks County Health Department and/or the 
Pennsylvania Department of Health. I encourage you to prepare for a school closure which 
could potentially range from a single day in order to deep clean the school building to an 
extended duration to help mitigate the spread of any illness in our community. These closures, 
if warranted, could occur on short notice. Now is the time to create your family plan should 
some or all of our schools have to close. 

I am hopeful that COVID-19 does not cause a health emergency in our area. However, I want 
to assure you that our school district is taking all precautions and is preparing to take any 
necessary actions, acting in conjunction with recommendations from our local and state 
authorities. Please know that I will continue to update you of any changes. 

Thank you for your help in keeping our schools and community safe. Additional information 
can be found at www.btsd.us under the News link COVID 19 Updates. 

Sincerely, 

Melanie Gehrens, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 
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